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T R A N S L A T I O N 

Letterhead of Banco Delta, S.A. 
 
 
 

Panama, January 8, 2024 
 

 
 

Mr. Amauri A. Castillo 
Superintendent  
Superintendency of Banks of Panama 
 
Subject: Notification of Lost Check 
 
Dear Mr. Castillo, 
 
We would like to request that you stop payment on the banker’s draft detailed as follows, which 
has been reported as lost: 
 
Client:  Auto Ventas La Victoria, S.A. 
Payee: Milagros Caballero 
Check Number: 000130591 
Amount: B/.16,000.00 
Date: December 23, 2023 
 
We kindly request that you consider the foregoing and urgently proceed with notifying all banks in 
the market.  
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
(Signed)       
Melissa Chávez 
Compliance Officer 


